
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Numyoot Songthanapitak 

President 

Rajamangala University of Technology Lanna 

Thailand 

 

Dear Dr Numyoot Songthanapitak, 

 

Greetings from National Pingtung University (NPTU), Taiwan. Hope that this letter 

finds you in good health and prosperous!  

 

On behalf of National Pingtung University, we would like to share the information of 

the “Elite Scholarship Program” with you. The Elite Lecturer Scholarship Program is 

set up by Ministry of Education, Taiwan in 2017, working in concert with the New 

Southbound policy. Scholarship is open to university/college lecturers from the 

following countries: Indonesia, Philippine, Thailand, Malaysia, Singapore, Brunei, 

Vietnam, Myanmar, Cambodia, Laos, India, Pakistan, Bangladesh, Nepal, Sri Lanka, 

Bhutan. The last scholarship intake will be Academic Year 2021/2022. 

 

Scholarship applicants shall currently occupy a formal lecturer position at a public or 

private college or university in Southeast or South Asia. The applicable degrees are 

Master and Ph. D.  

 

Attached please find the detailed information for application. Please kindly distribute 

this information to your staff. If you have any inquiries, please contact Ms. Belinda Lin 

belinda168@mail.nptu.edu.tw or Ms. Sonia Lee lee@mail.nptu.edu.tw via e-mail. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Mike Y. K. Guu  

President  

National Pingtung University  

Taiwan R.O.C  

 

No.4-18 Min-sheng Road  

Pingtung City, 90003 

Taiwan (R.O.C.) 

Tel:08-7663800    
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